Moratorium on Cancellation,
Non-Renewal and
Conditional Renewal

An Executive Order by Governor Cuomo,
combined with recent amendments by the New
York State Department of Financial Services, has
modified the Insurance Law to provide extended
grace periods, overdue insurance payments, and
moratoriums on cancellations, non-renewal and
conditional renewal.

These grace periods and rights are temporary, but
may be extended further. For updates, visit the
Department’s website at:
https://www.dfs.ny.gov/consumers/coronavirus

If you have any questions regarding your rights
regarding this notice, please contact us at
877.616.5206.
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